
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 93-95 Dufferin Ave 

  

I would like to voice my strongest opposition to the demolition request made by Old Oak 

Properties to take down 93-95 Dufferin Ave to further support their development plans 

for that area. 

Heritage properties are constantly threatened in the manner that is taking place with 93-

95 Dufferin and it seems the developer(s) always ends up with council support, 

something is not right here. 

Growth in the core is definitely a plan I support but please save and protect our heritage 

properties for other generations to appreciate. 

  

Thank you, 

Rod McDowell 

507 Princess Ave 


